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Dan – The 3/8 submittal looks fine.  Engineering has no further comments on this project.
 
Regarding the variance – Engineering is not opposed to a street style entrance, but the issue as I
understand, it is more with the alignment of the roadway/drive aisle beyond the entrance than the
type of entrance.  Engineering will defer to  traffic/transportation – this issue should be worked out
through the TRC process rather than a variance. 
 
Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you.
 
Robert Gordon, PE
Plan Review Engineer
 
City of Wilmington, Engineering Division
212 Operations Center Drive
Wilmington, NC 28412
Office: (910) 341-5856 | Fax: (910) 341-5881
Email: rob.gordon@wilmingtonnc.gov
www.wilmingtonnc.gov
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